
 

 

 

Tahoe Truckee Unified School District 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Annual Textbooks and Instructional Materials 

Sufficiency Notification 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Tahoe Truckee Unified School District 

will hold a public hearing on October 5, 2022 @ 5:30 p.m., or as soon 

thereafter as practicable, at the Tahoe Truckee Unified School District 

office located at 11603 Donner Pass Road, Truckee, CA 96161, 

regarding sufficient textbooks and instructional materials, per Ed Code 

60119.  

 

At the public hearing the Governing Board of the Tahoe Truckee 

Unified School District will determine that the district has, or will have 

within two months of the beginning of the school year, sufficient 

textbooks, or instructional materials, or both, in each subject that are 

aligned to the content standards adopted pursuant to Education Code 

60605 and Education Code 60605.8., and are consistent with the 

requirements of Education Code Section 60119: English Language Arts, 

including English language development component of an adopted 

program; Mathematics, Science; and Social Science. The district will 

also ensure students enrolled in a health or foreign language course have 

sufficient textbooks or instructional material and that grades 9-12 lab 

science courses have sufficient laboratory science equipment. 


